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Berlin, 09.06.2023

Reference Letter

To whom it may concern,

This letter is to certify that Mr. Filipe Patricio worked with us on the mobile applications for
informed (mim technologies GmbH) from November 2021 to June 2023. Mr. Patricio has been
an exemplary team member and we would like to recommend him to you.

We had the pleasure of working with Mr. Patricio from a very early stage of our product
development. He worked on the very first version of our mobile applications written in Flutter
and he helped us build out the apps itself for both iOS and Android. He was responsible for
many different features and aspects of the apps. On top of that he was always proactive in
discussion around how to best use the mobile platforms capabilities to create the best possible
user experience for our customers. His proactive approach not only as an engineer but also in
discussions around design and UX make him an excellent developer and addition to any team.

Due to economic reasons, we unfortunately had to let go of Mr. Patricio. We regret seeing him
go, as we lost a very good employee. We would like to thank him for his consistently good
performance and wish him all the best and much success in his professional and personal
future.

Ple feel free to contact us if you have any questions,

Bgst regards,
Benjamin Mateev, Managing Director



